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UNITED STATES
DEPARTMENT OF AGRICULTUKE
Office of the Under Secretary

VWashington, D.C.
September 7, 1937

Dr. Hephael Zon, Director

Northwest Distrliet Keglonal Forest
Experiment Station

University Farm

St. Paul, Minnesota

LDear Ir., Zon:

I wish to express to you my deep apprecilation
of your taking the time to make the trip with me last
week, I fear that it may have caused you some in-
convenlence. However, you were able to give me a much
better picture of the lake states forest problem than I
would have had if you had not been there to instruct me.

The visit that I made to the Experiment Station
at Dukes, Michigan, was the greatest demonstration that
I have ever seen in the fileld of constructive forestry.

Agaln expressing to you my apprecilation, I remain

Sincerely yours,
/s/ M. Lo Wilson

Under Secretary.

For Information Of: John K. Neetzel, Dukes



